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I M P O R T A N T 
August 29, 2013 
 
TO:          Bidders           
FROM:     Peter Brevik, City of Roseville Purchasing Department 
RE:  RFQ 2075 Distribution Transformers 

 
*************ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE (1) *********** 

Please note the following revisions, which represent one attachment:   
 
 
Updates to Spec #12 and Spec #13 see below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please call Peter Brevik (916) 774-5724. 
 
You must acknowledge receipt of this addendum by signing below and 
faxing to (916) 774-5736 prior to Monday, September 9, 2013 at 3:00 
p.m.  Please also include a signed copy of the addendum with your bid 
response.   
 
RE:  RFQ 2075 Distribution Transformers 

 
*************ADDENDUM NUMBER ONE (1) ***********  

 
I acknowledge receipt of Addendum Number One (1) 
 
Name________________________________ 
 
Signature_____________________________ 
 
Company _____________________________ 
 
Date _________________________________ 
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